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MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR-MIMAROPA Region
1515 DENR by The Bay Bldg., Roxas Blvd.
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila
THRU 1 The OIC, ARD for Technical Services
FROM . The Provincial Environment and
Natural Resources Officer
SUBJECT INVESTIGATION ON THE LETTER DATED 29 JULY 2021 OF

MR. RAUL P. ELLO, MEMBER OF THE INDEGENOUS GROUP
OF POBALACION, DUMARAN PALAWAN

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum dated 01 December 2022 from
CENRO Roxas, Palawan with attached enclosures relative to the above cited subject.

Per report of the CENRO, the Barangay Poblacion, Dumaran, Palawan entirely
is within the forest land and parties involved are not holders of any tenurial instrument in

support to their respective claims over the area.

Further inform that parties involved were already issued two (2) consecutive
notices to vacate and the assigned personnel conduct close monitoring in the area.

For information and further instruction if any.

“For the PENRO”
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